
 

 
 

WEBINAR INVITATION FOR ITALY 
Post-Brexit procedures, handling and logistics in Belgian ports 

Date:  14 December 2020 
Time: 15.00 – 17.00 (Brussels/Rome) 

Registration: link 
 
 
 

Brexit is a fact. From the 1st of January 2021 onwards, the United Kingdom will no longer be 
part of the customs union and the internal market of the European Union. Belgium is an 
important logistic hub in Europe providing freight handling and shipping services for business in 
various European countries. Belgian sea ports have been preparing for this new situation with 
regard to the United Kingdom. Have you? 
Join this webinar for a presentation on the applicable formalities, logistic procedures and 
controls you have to take into account at our Belgian sea ports to ensure a smooth flow of your 
goods to and from the UK from the 1st of January 2021 onwards. 
Following an introduction by the Belgian ambassador or Brexit Coordinator of the Belgian 
Ministry of Foreign Affairs, officials from the Belgian Customs and Excises Administration, the 
Agency for Food Safety, the Belgian sea ports and the Agency for Roads and Traffic will give you 
an overview of what you need to know. Check the concept note in annex for a more detailed 
agenda. 
You are welcome to join the webinar. Registration is open until the 11th of December 
2020 (noon) via this link. You will receive a new mail with a link to the Teams webinar that 
afternoon. Feel free to forward this invitation to exporters, importers and hauliers among your 
affiliated members. For technical reasons, we ask you to limit your participation to one or two 
person(s) per organisation. You can forward preliminary questions on the matter in the 
registration form. Should you encounter any difficulties with regard to the event, you can contact 
us at events.DGE@diplobel.fed.be. 
 


